Parents and guardians,

It was great to see you at our orientation last week and we want to thank you again for
registering your kids for our school. As mentioned in the orientation, we will try our best to
educate your children in a safe and healthy environment.

Below shows some important information about this semester.

1. Updated School Operation
= New Hour: School starts at 5.
=  We have made an adjustment on our operating hours. Please drop off your kids from 5
PM and school programs start at 5:30 PM. School ends at 7:30 PM, but you can pick up
your kids at 9 PM if they join AWANA (which will launch on August 26).

Time (Friday) Activities Notes
I lete h k will i
5:00 - 5:30 PM School Opens ncomplete orgewor will be done in a
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5:30-6:20 PM Class I Classrooms
6:20 - 6:40 PM Dinner Kitchen Team, Parents Volunteer
6:40 - 7:30 PM Class 11

7:30 PM — AWANA or Home AWANA starts at 7:40 PM (8/26)

2. Tuition Payment
= Ifyou haven’t, please send us check or cash.
= Checks will be payable to New Life Mission Church of Colorado (students’ name in
Memo)
= First: $200, Second: $180, Third: $150, Fourth: $120



3. Information about Your Students

= Ifyou haven’t notified us of dietary needs or health concerns about your children, please

do so this Friday. You can meet Principal, Vice Principal, or Classroom Teachers.
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*There has been a minor Change in class placement. Please double check your kid’s teacher.




5. Important Dates
= Break: October 14 (Fall break), November 25 (Thanksgiving break)
= Korean History/Culture Experience Event
o Time: October 8, Saturday 10:00 AM
o Location: Disciple Mission Church of Denver (8390 E. Hampden Ave., 80231)
o There is no class on October 7.

6. Parents Volunteer
= We still have some spots available for those of you who haven’t signed up, so let us know
if you can support us.
= Qur Kitchen Team will cook meals for your children and you job will be just to assist our
team members.
= On your date, please come to the kitchen area after you drop off your kids (around 5 PM)
and meet our wonderful team members.

Week Date Volunteer 1 Volunteer 2
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7. Contact
=  Email: conlmcks@gmail.com
=  Website: https://newlifekoreanschool.org

»  We send out newsletter and other important information to email address that you used
when you registered for your kids. If your friends do not receive our emails, please let
them contact us.

New Life Korean School is a community where students, parents, all teachers, and staff members
work together to achieve our goal. Please motivate your kids to use and learn Korean at home
and complete assigned homework before coming to our school. Most importantly, feel free to
contact us with any questions and concerns.

We believe this is the busiest time of the year for you and your kids, and we pray that all your
family members have a healthy and blessed semester.

Thank you.

New Life Korean School
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